
Expression of Interest 
Claire Craig 

Position: FBSC Member Representing LACRALO 

Dear ALAC Community 

Thanks to Mr. Augusto Ho for nominating me as the chair of the ALAC Finance and Budget Sub-
Committee (FBSC) for 202`-2022.  

It is my understanding that the Secretary of the LACRALO generally sits on this sub-committee. Having 
recently been appointed to that position, I am willing and look forward to serving with the other 
members. I also believe that I have the requisite skills and experience to serve in this capacity and see 
this position as an important undertaking in fulfilling my role as Secretary. I look forward to being a 
member of this subcommittee. 
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